
 

 

RE: Care coordination assistance for dental providers 
 
 
February 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Dental Provider Network: 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) is aware that some of our providers have encountered 
difficulties with scheduling procedures for patients due to a lack of operating room availability. We know 
this issue is of concern for our providers when coordinating care for your patients – our members.  
 
If you are having difficulty scheduling OR time for any AmeriHealth Caritas DC member, we ask that you 
contact us at (202) 326-8921. AmeriHealth Caritas DC will assist providers to coordinate the delivery of 
care in instances where our members are in need of procedures that must take place in an OR setting. 
 
We appreciate all that you do to provide the best oral health care for our members.  We look forward to 
our continued partnership to maintain optimal oral health for your patients – our members. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nathan Fletcher, DDS 
Dental Director 


